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Dear Drivers,  

The BTRDA Clubman’s Rallycross Championship are pleased to be able to publish the 2022 
Championship points, and thus confirm our award winners.  

The delay in publication of these results has been unavoidable, and a consequence of our end of 
season eligibility checks.  

Following the post season eligibility checks, a penalty has been applied to Car 7, Production 
Rallycross, under Motorsport UK Yearbook Regulations C.3.5.1.a and C.3.5.1.b. The results have 
therefore been amended accordingly.  

If you have any questions with regards to this, please contact Jordine, via email 
(jordinelouise548@yahoo.co.uk) or call (07917 286830).  

We would like to offer our congratulations to all our award winners, and thank all drivers for 
their support of the Championship.  

 

We look forward to celebrating your achievements at our awards evening on 21st January,  

With kind regards,  

Jordine (Championship Coordinator), and The BTRDA Clubman’s Rallycross Committee 
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